
 
  

April 27, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
As a part of the Appropriations Committee’s Community Project Funding, I have requested 

funding for the “Establishing a Community Health Center on the East Side of Flint” project in Fiscal Year 2023.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Hamilton Community Health Network, Inc., located at 225 E. 
Fifth St., Suite 300, Flint, MI 48502. The funding would be used by Hamilton Community Health Network, to 

create an accessible, state-of-the-art medical facility on the east side of the city of Flint. 
 
In compliance with House Rules and committee requirements, I certify that neither I nor my immediate family 
has any financial interest in this project.  

 
     Sincerely, 

 

         Daniel T. Kildee 

     MEMBER OF CONGRESS 
 



 
 
 
 

 


